
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Health Matters Newsletter 

  May 19, 2017 
 

Today’s Health Matters Includes: 

 

 Meeting Schedule 

 Community Meetings and Events 

 Local Data/ Relevant Reports and Information- Cowichan Housing Snapshots 

 Social Policy Conversations Information and Survey 

 Tamarack Community Change Institute 

 4th Annual Auction Fundraiser for Cowichan Senior’s Foundation 
 

 
Our Cowichan- Network Member Meetings-  
 Next Admin Committee Meeting- June 1 4:30-6:30 Committee Room 2 CVRD 
 Next Our Cowichan Network Meeting June 8 at Ramada Silver Bridge.  Light dinner at 5:15 pm 

Meeting starts at 5:45 pm.   

 
Community Events- Meetings 

 Community Response Team  Meeting June 15, 2017  Room Committee Room 2 at the CVRD 

 EPIC-Community Steering Committee June 15, 12:00 pm to 2:00 pm Ladysmith Community 
Health Centre Lower meeting room 

 
Local Data and or Research-  Cowichan Housing Association Snapshots  
Affordable Housing Snapshot 
Rental Housing Snapshot 
Cost of Homelessness Snapshot 

 
Social Policy Conversations Information and Survey 
With a grant from the Vancouver Foundation and in partnership with  
BC Community Response Networks, BC Association of Social Workers, BC Government Employee's 
Union, The Federation of Community Social Services of BC,. Volunteer BC and the Union of BC 

http://www.cowichanhousing.com/uploads/4/9/6/0/49605357/affordable_housing_snapshot_april_2017.pdf
http://www.cowichanhousing.com/uploads/4/9/6/0/49605357/rental_housing_snapshot_april__2017.pdf
http://www.cowichanhousing.com/uploads/4/9/6/0/49605357/cost_of_homelessness_snapshot_april_2017.pdf


Municipalities, Board Voice Society of BC is undertaking conversations in 15 communities across the 
province to solicit public feedback and information about how social policy could benefit people's 
communities and their personal well-being. The Cowichan region is one of the communities chosen for 
the project. 
 

For more information and to participate in an on-line survey, please go to: 
 
http://boardvoice.ca/public/ There is a Better Way and click on the survey. 

For further information, contact Leslie Welin at lw092009@gmail.com 

 
Tamarack Community Change Institute  

we have the pleasure of announcing a learning opportunity that we know will change your life forever. 
It’s our biggest event, and will bring together people from across the globe for a unique opportunity to 
tackle complex community challenges together. For some, this is an annual meeting of the minds in the 
field of community change, for others, it may be a first look at what happens when people get together 
to address our shared future. Wherever you may fall, we invite you to join us. 

This year’s 5 day Community Change Institute is centered on Cities of the Future: Co-Creating 
Tomorrow and will take place in beautiful Vancouver, BC from September 25-29, 2017. Cities of the 
Future is a global movement focusing on people, government, initiatives, technologies and organizations 
working to increase the quality of life in today’s cities. It will feature leading thinkers to inspire us daily, 
including: 

 John Helliwell, co-editor of the World Happiness Report 
 Shauna Sylvester, Director of Simon Fraser University’s Centre for Dialogue 
 David Korten, Co-founder of YES! Magazine 
 Ben Hecht, President of Living Cities 

Our afternoons will be spent digging in deep to emerging and evolving topics like collective impact, 
community innovation, community engagement, collaborative leadership, evaluation and others with a 
selection of over 30 workshops led by Tamarack faculty and thought leaders. 

In between, we’ll explore the city, spend time connecting and networking with one another and most 
importantly exchanging and co-generating ideas. This is not a typical ‘conference’ where you are only 
the receiver of knowledge, but a gathering of community leaders who will work to co-create our 
tomorrow together. 

This year we will also visit the Musqueam Nation on our fourth evening together to tour the grounds 
and learn the Musqueam story and traditions. We’ll cap the night off with an unforgettable Musqueam 
feast and celebration. 

So, we ask you to think of the knowledge, experience, questions and solutions that you bring to your 
work each day, and consider sharing those assets and reflections with others. In exchange, they’ll do the 
same for you. Join us. 

http://boardvoice.ca/public/
mailto:lw092009@gmail.com
http://www.tamarackcommunity.ca/e1t/c/*W23M6Cw327g9tW3X0Qyf74Gm8m0/*W5Ffq2-3jnBVMN14mxYBsVxcQ0/5/f18dQhb0SbTN8XJ8dWW95YkS72qwv2rN1h4tY3qlFqXVf5fhC57mvC2W1BQYg06xSPPqW3CRrXY83C23PW8mJ8Wn83P5HjW7tFlz18lphlHW8mrVrH7b9K0dW7JL8RF9bTNXYW954KlM4P0Yt6W2c4Xth8r6xDCW7z2yn41Sf4l1W2Cbg5L5KxXB6W5KDCtZ12tL7fW5B52gK1gc9CgW5lN3j71B8DH7W5L1yFv6CKz4jW8TxsZm94q7cqW6VKJl21hC_8gW5lppF58sHF2BW5Vh_lm6W3MlnMSWv5kpf0K8W82SjPs4HYdL8W6psdkP7TLlfYW1sqYzZ67QhWQW7NrGHn1Tk7JvW3bFyk98Qq6R2W5y0h885dKqJPW68q3rK1fQklLW46sVjr31NgC2W6z62Sn564mcYW3qY36q4P7LkFW6kxyZl2bzNQYW5ZS0xn5nrYzTW1yMW8Q32WNtNN8SK5fDJ4xMTVR8ckW8rY3SgW2blgp08-FbPsW3SYCDF7NLZlQW3BkqBf20K5pdW2j99Xd2YyPQVW4Q-5SV4Hzl_Xf4KMQJz11
http://www.tamarackcommunity.ca/e1t/c/*W23M6Cw327g9tW3X0Qyf74Gm8m0/*W27DPFP9j4BhgW1bfxVT21H7hF0/5/f18dQhb0SbTN8XJ8dWW95YkS72qwv2rN1h4tY3qlFqXVf5fhC57mvC2W1BQYg06xSPPqW3CRrXY83C23PW8mJ8Wn83P5HjW7tFlz18lphlHW8mrVrH7b9K0dW7JL8RF9bTNXYW954KlM4P0Yt6W2c4Xth8r6xDCW7z2yn41Sf4l1W2Cbg5L5KxXB6W5KDCtZ12tL7fW5B52gK1gc9CgW5lN3j71B8DH7W5L1yFv6CKz4jW8TxzF68QKpyrW4sj3hV2BcyM9W1mGWmC1pj8MTW4DR-xy36G6F2W2ZRP0N5sg_fLW522Lgg3M-s9CW16F8vt7yp0bFW2nYTmw6mVDv9W3JFB7V7ytYL7W5VSwGc2Vrb7LW1q06MY62vR9BW8qhL4N5W62bJW1pwZKq172YCkW87N7Zs5tXqjCW6SSJNc3zmLLHN45Ly2MkwRN4W8b607H7t4Zb-W7lYfZ72VvHFrN1vwKfghM16MW2nRzM35704xxW7M0P4B5FdQkcW2_yDbL7Kb0xkW5nPcK05rYvd8N4dR_hV9XfxFM7s2GR18rBnf5gR-fl03


Learn more about Cities of the Future: Co-Creating Tomorrow, and be among the first to register. 

Sincerely, 
Liz Weaver and the Tamarack Team 

PS. You can use this flyer to share this event internally and with your network. 

 
 

 
Do you have a resource, event or information you would like to share? 

Send it to cindylisecchn@shaw.ca and it will be included in the weekly 

Health Matters Newsletters 
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